
 
 

PARISH COUNCIL NOTES 

Meeting held 20th April 2017 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish. 

 
Meeting Dates 2018 
Further to various village groups and 
Wiltshire Council meetings clashing 
with Parish Council meetings it was 
agreed to change meeting days in 2018 
to Tuesday evenings whenever 
possible and appropriate.  The list of 
future Parish Council meeting dates will 
be published shortly.  
 
Election Update 
Ten of the eleven seats for Whiteparish 
Parish Council were taken after 
nominations closed on April 4th. There 
is one seat remaining and this vacancy 
will be filled by co-option at the next 
Parish Council meeting on 18th May.  
The Wiltshire Council unitary election 
will take place in Whiteparish on 4th 
May. 
 
Best Kept Village Competition 2017 
Thank you all for your continuing hard 
work in keeping the village smart and 
tidy. Whiteparish has again been 
entered into the Best Kept Village 
competition and the first round of 
judging will take place between mid-
May and mid-June.  There are three 
categories and Whiteparish falls under 
the large village category; the best 
village in each group goes through to 
the County Round.  
 
Accounts  
The accounts for 2016/2017 were 
approved. 

 
Inconsiderate Parking 
The Parish Council and local Police 
continue to receive complaints on 
inconsiderate parking throughout the 
village and residents are asked to be 
mindful of how and where they park.  
Please do not block visibility at 
junctions.   
 
Reporting Issues 
To report issues like potholes, dog 
mess, graffiti and litter please let the 
Parish Clerk know or use the 
MyWiltshire App, the council website at 
www.wiltshire.gov.uk/mywilts or by 
calling 0300 456 0105.  Reports can be 
made anonymously, but it only takes a 
few minutes to register.  Registration is 
free and once you have joined you can 
track the reports you have made, even 
receiving a notification once the work 
has been completed.  
 
 
 
 
 
Next Meeting 
The next meeting is the Annual General 
Meeting on Thursday, 18th May at 
7.30pm in the Memorial Centre.  
Villagers are invited to attend the 
meetings.  Please inform the Parish 
Clerk if you are unable to attend and 
wish to raise any village matter. 

 
 


